From: dgodfrey929

To: Catcheside, Emily - Oxfordshire County Council
Subject: Re: FW: New comments for application R3.0138/21
Date: 21 November 2022 10:34:06

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Emily

Thanks. I can now see that the footpaths are provided for by an uncontrolled crossing (and
bus stops)

regards
David

—————— Original Message ------

From: "Catcheside, Emily - Oxfordshire County Council"
<Emily.Catcheside@Oxfordshire.gov.uk>

To: "dgodfrey929@btinternet.com" <dgodfrey929@btinternet.com>
Sent: Monday, 21 Nov, 2022 At 09:44

Subject: FW: New comments for application R3.0138/21

Good morning David,

Thank you for your email. I have checked the website this morning and
Appendix D Sheet 19 is available, but for some reason is not showing in order.
I'll see if I can correct this.

In the meantime, I've attached the drawing to this email so you have a copy.

Thanks
Emily

From: Naqvi, Abiha - Oxfordshire County Council
<Abiha.Naqvi@Oxfordshire.gov.uk> On Behalf Of DM Planning
Sent: 17 November 2022 09:16

To: Catcheside, Emily - Oxfordshire County Council
<Emily.Catcheside@Oxfordshire.gov.uk>

Cc: DM Planning <DMplanning@oxfordshire.gov.uk>

Subject: FW: New comments for application R3.0138/21

Hi Emily,

Please see comments below.
Kind regards,

Abiha

From: noreply-planning@oxfordshire.gov.uk <noreply-



mailto:dgodfrey929@btinternet.com
mailto:Emily.Catcheside@Oxfordshire.gov.uk

planning@oxfordshire.gov.uk>

Sent: 16 November 2022 16:46

To: DM Planning <DMplanning@oxfordshire.gov.uk>
Subject: New comments for application R3.0138/21

New comments have been received for application R3.0138/21 from David
Godfrey.

Comments:

Sheet 19 of Appendix D is missing. Instead, sheet 19 of Appendix E appears
twice (once at the end of the Appendix D documents and again at the end of the
Appendix E Visibility Splay documents. In either case no provision seems to be
made for Clifton Hampden footpaths 171/10, 171/5 and 171/3, unless this is
hidden in the missing document.

This email, including attachments, may contain confidential information. If you
have received it in error, please notify the sender by reply and delete it
immediately. Views expressed by the sender may not be those of Oxfordshire
County Council. Council emails are subject to the Freedom of Information Act
2000. email disclaimer<https://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/emaildisclaimer>. For
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mformatlon please see our Privacy Notlce
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